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Hamre Jaime

From: Remi Lenzen <remi4040@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:28 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Yes on HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern, 
 
I'm Remi Lenzen,  my family has lived in Hillsboro for 7 generations (Norman "Swede" Ralston). They have 
owned their land for over 100 years. 
I am in support of HB 4075.  It will allow a planned community close to jobs eliminating excess burden 
on access roads to service population in communities outside of Metro's planning process.  It will 
meet growth and demand at the right place.  It offers the opportunity for high quality transit.  It will 
prevent hazardous long term impact to arterial roads.  This highly valuable land could be a real asset 
to Hillsboro and Oregon.  The location of this important section of land should be utilized to it's fullest 
potential.  Please pass HB 4075! 
 
Hoping for you to make the right decision for the community and the generations of family's who have 
been a staple of Hillsboro. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Remi A. Lenzen 
Agency One Realty 
12507 Bel Red Road,#103 
Bellevue, WA 98005 
remi4040@msn.com 
cell 253-394-6943 
Fax 253-251-1403 


